Cuba and Uganda strengthen
bilateral relations

Havana, February 12 (RHC)-- The President of the Republic of Cuba Miguel Diaz-Canel received this
Tuesday in Havana the vice president of the Republic of Uganda, Edward Kiwanuka Ssekandi, who is on
an official visit to our country.

During the meeting, both parties discussed the historical relations of friendship between the peoples of
Cuba and Uganda; and reiterated their mutual willingness to continue promoting political, solidarity and
cooperation ties.

The visitor was accompanied by the Minister of State for Foreign Affairs, Henry Oryem Okello, and the
Executive Assistant to Vice President Lutaaya Kivumbi.

On the Cuban side, Foreign Minister Bruno Rodriguez and the Director-General of Bilateral Affairs of
MINREX, Emilio Lozada, participated in the meeting.
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